
 
 

 

Good morning, 

 

Distance Learning is winding down and this alert is a reminder of the procedures 

for returning materials.  

 

The final packet pickup day for grades K-5 will be tomorrow Friday, May 22nd.  

Teachers and admin may be delivering some final treats and notes so please look 

for those.   For students in the city limits of Karlstad, grades K-5 will drop off 

packets and pick up any last items at the front entrance as normal.  For students 

who have materials to return, we will have staff members available on today 

Thursday, May 21 and tomorrow Friday, May 22 at South Entrance 14 from 7:30-

5:30 where families of all students can return any borrowed materials, technology 

and library books.  Please do this today or tomorrow if possible.   

 

For all students outside of the city limits of Karlstad, we are asking that all students 

K-12 to have packets and any supplies that were borrowed from the school (i.e 

chromebooks, textbooks, calculators, etc) and library books in a cooler or tote by 

7:30 on that day to be picked up.  

 

Please contact the school if you need to make arrangements to return items at a 

different time.    

 

We are still delivering free meals daily to students through our original last day of 

May 28th.   Childcare will also conclude on May 28th. 

 

We want to most sincerely thank you, parents and guardians, for your hard work 

and dedication to your student’s education during this uncertain time.   Please 

don’t hesitate to contact the district office if you have any questions.    

 

Thank you again. 


